

Audrey's Articles

Division 5A

Calendar of Events

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become
Payable

October 16, 2021 Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021 Key Club Week

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become
Delinquent

February 1, 2022 Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended

Happy Summer, Division 5A!

I hope everyone is having a wonderful start to their summer! I am so happy to be on break, and I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy.

This year, Key Club
International is holding a
virtual **Summer Leadership Conference** July 8-10!
Register online for the
opportunity to attend
workshops!

Contact me!

Email:

audrey@ktkey.org

Club Contacts

I continue to encourage all clubs to send contact information to me. Newsletters are a great way for me to communicate with you, but in order for all Key-Clubbers to know what is going on in our Division, they need to be added to our mailing list. If you or anyone else in your club wants to have their email added to the mailing list, or if you need your information updated, please feel free to reach out.

Summer Activities

Since it is now June, now is a great time to plan service projects to stay active during the summer! Planning a day to pickup trash in the park, donate books to the library, make cards for local hospital patients, or wash dogs for a local shelter are great ways to serve our community! Two great organizations to look into for volunteering in the Knox County and Blount County areas are Keep Knoxville Beautiful and Second Harvest.

Please feel free to reach out if you would like to connect with me for more service ideas or to plan a divisional service project! I am hoping to hold something coming up!